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Dear Resident, 
 
Update on council-led development sites – 178-204 Stroud Crescent, Putney Vale 
 
The previous letter received with details of the online consultation event contained a link, in 
error. The online event will still be held on Tuesday 23rd February 2021, from 6:30 -8pm. Please 
find the correct online at the link below. If, however, you are not able to join this meeting online, 
please find enclosed a brochure containing a copy of the presentation boards.  
  
In order to view the online exhibition, please visit the link below.  
 
178-204 Stroud Crescent project 
https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/housing/council-led-development/locations-for-our-building-
programme/stroud-crescent-putney-vale-sw15/  
 
Alternatively, you can scan the corresponding QR code with any QR-enabled device: 
 

 
 
Meeting ID: 992 4514 4558 
Passcode: 886517 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mark Eastmond 
Development Project Manager 
Housing Strategy and Development 

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/housing/council-led-development/locations-for-our-building-programme/stroud-crescent-putney-vale-sw15/
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